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To whom it may concern: 

 

I hope this letter finds you in good health. As the Director of Philippines Baseball as well as the head coach of 

the men’s baseball team at Los Angeles Pierce College, I was honored when asked to write a letter on Logan 

Nelson’s behalf. Over the past year I have had the opportunity to coach Logan in tournaments and to 

evaluate his development on the baseball field. It is always difficult to assess a player’s ability when they are 

young and have so much more time to develop.  

 

What I look for in potential players are the intangibles. Do they have good body language? Are they 

coachable? Are they good teammates? Do they have leadership skills? I can honestly say that in the 

interactions I have had with Logan, he possesses all of these qualities. These attributes, coupled with his work 

ethic, will not only help him to attain success on the baseball field but also any endeavor he decides to 

undertake. 

 

I’m sure I am not alone, as his coaches at Heritage High School would say the same thing, but I cannot say 

enough about Logan’s character, integrity and aptitude.  He would be an asset to any school or program that 

is fortunate enough to have him.  

 

 

Bill Picketts 

Director, Philippines Baseball Group 

Head Coach, LA Pierce College 

  


